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December 2022 Newsletter 

'T'fie Syirit of Christmas is comine and 2023 is on tfie way. 

The City is now accepting sealed bids for our 1971 Military Generator anyone interested in 
purchasing the generator needs to have their sealed bid turned in to the City office by December 
22nd so the Council can review the bids at the last meeting of December. Questions about the 
generator please contact Dustin. 

We also would like to hear from you! We will be repainting the city's water tower, if anyone 
would like to give their input on a color, please contact the city office or let a council member 
know! 

Bennington Recycling Center is celebrating 30years of recycling! Come join us at our open house 
on December 10th from 1-3 pm at the Recycling Center contact the City office if you need 
directions to get there. 

Santa Claus is Coming to Town!! 

Have you written your letter to Santa yet? If so, you can drop it in the Special Delivery to the 
North Pole Mailbox located at 607 N Lincoln Street and you will get a reply! PS, I hear that Santa 
is busy watching over the elves making all the toys, but there will be some occasions if you drive by 
after 7pm., that Santa or Mrs. Claus will be handing out candy! 

Speaking of Santa and Christmas don't forget ...... . 
The Shop Til Ya Drop at the Firehouse on December 3rd Shopping 9am-1 :00 pm and 

SANT A will arrive on the Fire Truck at 1 O:OOam till 11 :OOam and take pictures with the kids!!! 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!! 


